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Comment Submitted:

PLEASE take all necessary measures to stop Asian Carp from invading the Great Lakes. Hydrological Separation is by far our best
chance at preventing this potential economic and ecological disaster. Congress has authorized prevention, and several viable
options to create the hydrological separation necessary for prevention have been proposed. Please choose the best option and move
forward with all speed.


